
Safe & Secure Email Address 

As a local government entity, the need for communication and information pushed out to residents 

cannot be stressed enough. This is one of the reasons that the Village of Arlington recently moved to 

new village-wide new email addresses ending in:   @vi.arlington.wi.gov 

 

clerk@vi.arlington.wi.gov 

utilityclerk@vi.arlington.wi.gov 

water@vi.arlington.wi.gov 

wastewater@vi.arlington.wi.gov 

 

These email address of @vi.arlington.wi.gov and the village website of www.vi.arlington.wi.gov are 

limited to local Wisconsin Jurisdictions and authorized by the Wisconsin Election Commission. The 

village did receive a grant to cover the costs of the transition to the vi.arlington.wi.gov.  
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